
COVID-19 Reporting Dashboard 
New Positive Cases Reported as of October 15, 2020 

 

We are all working hard to keep our school community safe and healthy. A key aspect of our COVID-19 communication plan is to provide 

families with actionable information in a timely manner. In addition to following the protocols we have outlined in our communication plan, 

we are providing this COVID Reporting Dashboard to track positive cases in our school community. This dashboard complies with the 

directives of the Ohio Department of Health and enables our families and staff to make informed choices regarding school attendance 

during this time. 
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